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November 5, 2024

Southeastern Regional Development Agency
Po Box 1106

252 S. Fairgrounds Rd

Price, UT 84501

Subject: Letter of Support for the Southeastern Regional Development Agency Building
Up Phase 2 Project

To Whom It May Concern:

The San Juan County Commission is pleased to provide this letter of support for the
Southeastern Utah Association of Local Governments (SEUALG) as they pursue Phase 2
funding through the Buildings Upgrade Prize (Buildings UP). Energy efficiency and community
resilience are priorities for our county, and SEUALG’s project directly addresses these critical
areas.

SEUALG?’s proposal will significantly improve the lives of the residents in San Juan County.
Introducing energy-efficient heat pumps by expanding Weatherization services will lead to
substantial savings on utility bills, enhance home safety, and improve overall quality of life.
These upgrades are significant for our county, where many residents face harsh weather
conditions and limited financial resources.

As county commissioners, we recognize the far-reaching benefits this project will bring

regarding building more robust, resilient communities. We fully support SEUALG’s proposal
and believe it merits your serious consideration.

Sincerely,

Jamie Harvey, Commission Chair
San Juan County Commission
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